Dear Polar Bears,

I hope you are all well? How have you all been getting on with your learning? I am writing to introduce myself. I'm Mr Hazlehurst and I am going to be one of your new teachers. I have been at Milton for 5 years and may have even taught some of your siblings. I haven't always lived in Cambridge and I am actually from a place called the Wirral which is near Liverpool. I really enjoy travelling and cooking as well as spending time with my family.

I share Koala class with Mrs Newton and I teach on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. I am really looking forward to meeting you all.

Take care and keep safe.

Mr Hazlehurst





Polar Bear Class

c/o Milton Primary School

Milton

Cambridge